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October 8 October 9 October 10 October 11 October 12 

Sloppy Joe and Fries, 

Nachos, and in the 

Pizza line Egg Rolls 

with Orange Sauce 

and Not Fried Rice is 

available 

Hot Dog and 

Roasted Potatoes, 

Street Tacos and in 

the Pizza line you 

can purchase Thai 

Chicken Noodles  

Cheese Zombie and 

Tomato Soup, 

Nachos, Asian Tacos 

and Not Fried Rice 

available in the Pizza 

line and you can 

purchase a Breaded 

Chicken Sandwich in 

the Hamburger Line 

on Wednesdays! 

 

Spaghetti and Garlic 

Bread, Quesadilla  

and Beef Broccoli 

and Rice is available 

in the Pizza line 

NO SCHOOL 

Seniors:  This afternoon is our second college application workshop and financial aid night.  WSU, EWU and Act Six 

representatives will be in the career center after school to assist with college applications and then you can bring your 

parents and financial information to complete the FAFSA at 5:00. (10/8-10/9)  

Seniors:  Permission slips for the October 24 SFCC Senior Preview Day field trip are due next Monday.  Space is limited, 

so turn your permission slips in to Mrs. Pemberton this week! (10/9-10/10) 

Juniors & Seniors:  If you attended the T-2-4 College Day last week, you are invited to apply for a $1000 T-2-4 

Scholarship.  Stop by the career center for application information. (10/9-10/10) 

Anyone interested in working out and getting in shape, Mr Tamura is opening the wrestling gym on Mondays 

beginning October 15 from 2:30-4:30! (10/9-10/15) 

Homecoming is October 22-27.  The week will be filled with dress up days, lunch activities, commons 

decorating, sporting events, a con, and dance.  The dress up days will be Monday - Meme Day, Tuesday - Cartoon Day, 

Wednesday is Sports Day, Thursday Color War Day (Seniors wear purple, Juniors yellow, Sophomores Black and 

Freshmen White, and Friday is Versus day - like twin day but dress your opposite.  The first period who has the highest 

percentage of participation for the week will receive a prize!  Start planning your clothing! (10/9 & 10/12) 

Homecoming dance  tickets go on sale next Monday at the ASB store before school and at both lunches.  The cost is 

$15 for singles and $25 for couples.  You will need your ID's to purchase tickets. Those of you wanting to bring a guest 

from another school, you must pick up a dance guest form in the STUDENT Office with Ms. Berg.  You can not 

purchase a guest ticket without that form signed by an administrator.  Students who purchase their tickets before 

October 24th will receive a FREE picture frame for the photo booth photos. (10/9 & 10/12) 

For Homecoming week there will be a competition between all 1st period classrooms and office doors.  The theme is 

Hollywood. All teachers should have received directions and a rubric in their boxes last week.  The 1st period with the 

best door will win a prize! (10/9 & 10/12) 

 



 
This week is the last week to come and pick up your Kindness shirts. You can come directly to room N154 preferably 

before school or at lunch to turn in your money and to get your shirt.  Any unclaimed shirts will be sold to others 

wanting them starting next Monday.  Do not delay picking up your shirt if you pre-ordered it. (10/8-10/11) 

Chess Club is meeting Wednesdays 2:45 in Rm R105. (10/8-10/10)  

Staff and leadership students interested in purchasing the Rogers Leadership Shirts, must turn in their order form AND 

MONEY to Mrs. Docterman in N154 by Thursday.  We can not pre-order without payment first.  (10/8-10/9) 

Congratulations to the 2018 Freshmen Class Officers:  President Estella Cozza, Vice President Nathanael Lucky Hermios, 

Secretary Olivia Bell, Treasurer Alexis Johnson and Activity Coordinator Clarissa Karben.  (10/8-10/9) 

Attention Pirates.  This week only at the DECA Store we have Diet Mt. Dew usually priced at $2 for $1.  Come get them 

before they are gone. (10/8-10/12) 

It is October and we have a new Special in the Pirates Perk.  Come get your Ghost Sparkler for only $2.00.  We are 

open before school and 1st period.  See you there. (10/8-10/12) 

Last year’s free and reduced lunch applications will expire this Friday, October 12.  Your family must fill out a free and 

reduced application each year so be sure your new application is in. (10/4-10/12) 

Come check out speech and debate and see what it’s all about. Practices are Tuesdays and Thursdays at 3:00 in N208. 

Hidden History Club starts today after school in room R213.  Come be a part of a new club that will focus on preparing 

a team for a Spokane-wide competition for high school students sponsored by the Spokane NAACP chapter.  This club 

will focus on the history of people of color, LGBTQ individuals, women, and other groups that have been hidden in 

history.  Please join us for a meeting after school today in R213 to assemble and organize.  See Mrs. Egly for questions.     

(10/5-10/9) 

Looking for a unique way to ask that special someone to homecoming?  Well look no further, come on down to the 

balloon shop to order a small bouquet of flower balloons for $3.00 each. Room R125 has order forms on the outside of 

the door, or call 6658 to place an order. (10/3-10/23) 

The PSAT will take place this Wednesday October, 10th.  All 9th 10th and 11th grade students will take the PSAT 

beginning at 8am.  Testing will take place in designated classrooms by grade level.  You will find your testing room 

location in the commons on the morning of October 10th.  Upon completion, students will have lunch and attend 

afternoon classes.  Students will be allowed small breaks through out testing, so please bring a healthy snack and a 

water bottle.  12th graders will be involved in College Application Activities. (10/1-10/9) 

The deadline for submitting senior photos is November 30th.  You can send it to 

richardb@spokaneschools.org.  Include your first and last name or come see Mr. Bech in B163.  For more detailed 

information, go to the schools web page and click on the purple banner for Senior Photo, Baby Ads and 2019 

Yearbook.  

 

That’s it for our announcements. Please stand and remove your hats for the Pledge of Allegiance.  I pledge allegiance 

to the flag of the United States of America and to the republic for which it stands, one nation, under God, indivisible, 

with liberty and justice for all.  

Remember students and staff, here at Rogers we live by the 3 Rs: Respect, Responsibility and Relationships 

Choose NICE! 
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Spokane Public Schools complies with all federal and state rules and regulations and does not discriminate on the basis of age, sex, marital status, 

race, color, creed, religion, national origin, the presence of any sensory, mental, or physical disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service 

animal by a person with a disability, sexual orientation including gender expression or identity, or honorably discharged veteran or military status. 

This holds true for all students who are interested in participating in educational programs and/or extracurricular school activities, and provides 

equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. Inquiries regarding compliance and/or grievance procedures may be directed 

to the school district’s Title IX/Staff Civil Rights Officer, ADA Officer and/or Harassment, Intimidation, Bullying (HIB)/Student Civil Rights/504 

Compliance Officer. Title IX/Staff Civil Rights Officer, Dr. Linda McDermott (509) 354-7318 • Harassment, Intimidation, Bulling HIB/Student Civil 

Rights Officer, Dr. Adam Swinyard 354-5901 • 504 Compliance Officer, Gwen Harris 354-7254 • ADA Officer, Dr. Linda McDermott (509) 354-7318 

• Affirmative Action Officer, Dr. Mary Templeton (509) 354-5961 • Equal Opportunity Officer, Ramon Alvarez, (509) 354-7344 • 200 N. Bernard 

Street, Spokane, WA 99201-0282. Updated 08/29/17 


